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Monday 9th November 2020
Home Learning from September 2020 feedback request.
Dear Parent / Carer,
Recently your child (ren) was/ were absent from school due to COVID 19 restrictions. 
While they were off, school provided home learning for them. We have tried to greatly improve our provision since September but would appreciate your feedback. This will help us to maintain the things which are going well and improve what is going not so well.
If you could return this directly to me – Belinda.athey@whittingham.northumberland.sch.uk  as soon as possible or before Monday 16th November 2020 it would be greatly appreciated.
Thank you in advance.
Best Wishes, Belinda Athey – Headteacher.  

	Name of child and class child is in (please complete a separate one if you had more than 1 child affected).
	Comments



	Did you use the COVID 19 14-day quarantine pack – Y/N and if so, did you find it helpful?

	Comments

	Did you access Tapestry or Class Dojo Y/N and if so, how easy did you find it to use?
	Comments



	Did you need to contact your class teacher Y/N and if so, did you find this helpful?

	Comments



	Did you use the remote learning section of the website? Y/N and if so, did you find this helpful?
	Comments



	Did you access the daily timetable for this child? Y/N. Any comments?
	Comments



	How can our school provide you with more support for home learning? 

	Comments



	What are we doing well?

	Comments



	What could we do to improve our approach to home learning?  

	Comments



	Do you have any other comments? 

	Comments













image3.emf
*RK R »
Ofsted i
Good b ),
5601\gder Whittingham /70,” gg%\\\%

CorE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Whittingham, Alnwick, Northumberland NE66 4UP

Telephone: 01665 574222 Email: admin@whittingham.northumberland.sch.uk
Website: www.whittinghamprimaryschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Belinda Athey
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